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Citizens’ Gilway Statement of 2022A Special Session 

 
TALLAHASSEE, FL – Barry Gilway, president, CEO and executive director of Citizens Property 
Insurance Corporation, released the following statement Monday regarding property insurance 
reforms contained in SB 2A and HB 1A, which are being considered by the Florida Legislature 
this week during Special Session 2022A. 
 
“This is historic legislation that addresses so many critical issues that have plagued the Florida 
market for many years,” said Barry Gilway, Citizens president, CEO and executive director. “I’m 
highly optimistic that, should the bill pass in the proposed format, it will attract more capital to 
the market and eventually improve the reinsurance picture.” 
 
   
In 2002, the Florida Legislature created Citizens Property Insurance Corporation (Citizens), a not-for-profit alternative insurer, whose public 

purpose is to provide insurance to, and serve the needs of, property owners who cannot find coverage in the private insurance market. 

 
 

Find us on Facebook  Follow us @citizens_fla 
 
 
 
 

https://www.flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2022A/2A
https://www.myfloridahouse.gov/Sections/Bills/billsdetail.aspx?BillId=76777&SessionId=101
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Citizens-Property-Insurance-Corporation/313353039304
https://twitter.com/citizens_fla

	Citizens’ Gilway Statement of 2022A Special Session

